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      September 4, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

To prevent playground injuries, your children should be wearing the same shoes to recess that 

they would wear to gym.  Open-toed shoes, flip flop sandals, slip-on sneakers and platform shoes 

do not provide the necessary stability for running or climbing. 

 

Your child/children may keep a spare pair of sneakers in their classroom to change into prior to 

recess.  If you have any questions regarding this request, please call the Nurses’ Office at  

631-858-3660. 

 

Thank you. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

        
 

      Michelle Tancredi-Zott 

      Principal 
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